

16TH March 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Y8 Presentations

You may be aware that as part of your child's personal development, they have been planning a presentation to showcase their academic and personal success to parents and peers.

Therefore, I am delighted to be able to invite you to our Y8 Presentation Day on Monday 26th March 2018 at Shevington High School. Presentations will start for your child's form at the time stated below:

8.1 - 9:05am

8.2 - 10:05am

8.3 - 11:30am

8.4 - 1:00pm

8.5 - 2:00pm

The pupils have been working very hard since September and are looking forward to this event and showcasing all their fantastic efforts.

When you arrive at the school there will be signs guiding you to the right place. Limited car parking spaces will be available on the day

We really look forward to seeing you!

Yours sincerely

Miss Whittaker **Head of Year**



SHEVINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr J Grant Shevington Lane, Shevington, Wigan WN6 8AB Tel: 01257 400990 Fax: 01257 400992

Website: www.shevingtonhigh.org.uk Email: enquiries@shevingtonhigh.org.uk

Interpretation of the state of

National Support School designated by



National College for Teaching & Leadership